
 
 

A memorial to remember those unmarked but not forgotten! 
 

 
From the late 19th century and up until the mid-20th century a large amount of people 
could not afford the luxury of purchasing a private grave for their loved one. Instead, 
public graves were used and meant that a memorial was not permitted. 

 
Earlier this year, a Remembrance Memorial was installed in the Hatfield Road 
Cemetery to give present-day families who know of a relative buried in a public grave 
the option of commemorating them on a plaque. A plaque can be leased in memory 
of anyone, whether they are buried in the cemetery or not. 

 
If you would like to inquire about having a plaque on the Remembrance Memorial or 
if you would like assistance finding out whether a relative or friend is buried in one of 
our Cemeteries, please contact: The Cemetery Office, Hatfield Road Cemetery, 
Hatfield Road, St Albans, Hertfordshire, AL1 4LU. 

  
Tel: 01727 819362  Email: cemeteries@stalbans.gov.uk 

 


